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Senator Paul Tsongas
JFK Federal Building
Room 2003
Boston, MA 02203 January 15, 1983

Dear Paul,

The news of your decision not to be a candidate in the up-
coming election was a real shock to Stuart and myself, and to
most of our Sierra Club members in Massachusetts, I'm sure. You
truly represent us, there in the Senate, and many of us planned
to work for your reelection. You made us proud to be"from Massa-
chusetts".

You probably know that you are one of the few Senators around
the country for whom there never was any question about the Nat-
ional Club endorsement. That endorsement has been enthusi-
astically given by our national and local SCCOPE Committees.

We're not urging you to reconsider for several reasons, chief
being that we think ye have observed you in office enough to
know you would not make such as important decision except from
very carefully thought out personal and political reasons - con-
victions and realities. You have our deep sympathy that such a
difficult choice was necessary.

With very best wishes from us both,
fo now and always

Abigail and Stuart Avery
Box 246
Lincoln Center, MA 01773
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